
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Mrs Stanton 
After 11 years and 2 months, Mrs Stanton will be leaving school at Easter as she has decided that this is 
the time to retire. For all this time, Gail has worked as Office 
Manager and has been the person on the end of the 
telephone. Recently she has gradually reduced her working 
week. I am not sure retirement will be very restful yet as she 
has plans to be involved in additional childcare responsibilities 
of her grandchildren! However, we would like to thank Gail for 
all her hard work over the many years and wish her a long, 
healthy and happy retirement. 
 
Mrs Gilroy 
As most of you know if you have seen Mrs Gilroy recently, she is expecting her second child relatively 
soon. She is expecting to be able to continue in school until the end of this term, when she will be taking 
maternity leave. We would like to wish Mrs Gilroy and her family all the best over the next few weeks 
and after that acclimatising to a new member of their family. We will keep you updated on any news 
when we get it. After Easter, Mrs France, who recently returned from her own maternity leave, will be 
taking over from Mrs Gilroy in Year 3. Mrs Miller will remain, although the days when each of the 
teachers are in the classroom may change. 

 
Sponsored Read 
We had some wonderful photographs sent in of children reading in all sorts of places. It was an 
incredible amount of money that was raised – thank you. Mrs Sligo will keep you updated on 
how this will be spent in the library. 
 
Red Nose Day and World Down Syndrome Day 
Thank you for your donations last week for Red Nose Day and on Monday for World Down 
Syndrome Day. £95.40 and £36.30 was raised for both of these charities respectively.  
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